
 

Request for Proposal 
 

BW-RDS-05-2025 

Request for Proposal for Consulting Services for Lorne Avenue, Hensall 
Reconstruction 

The Municipality of Bluewater is inviting interested proponents to submit a 
Request for Proposal (RFP) for consulting services for the Reconstruction of 
Lorne Avenue from Hensall Road to Richmond Street North. 

RFP Issued: July 30, 2025  

Deadline for Submission of Questions August 15, 2025, at 3:00 pm 

RFP Closing: August 20, 2025, at 12:00 pm  

RFP Opening: August 20, 2025, at 12:10 pm 

Interested proponents must contact Alex Basciano, Public Works Technician to 
receive an electronic copy of the RFP. 

Alex Basciano, Public Works Technician 
Municipality of Bluewater 
pwtech@municipalityofbluewater.ca  
519-236-4351 ext. 246 
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